
 

 

 

January 2023                                                                                                                               Our Ref: JS/KK 
     
 

Teacher of Mathematics  
 
 
Thank you so much for accessing details of the Teacher of Mathematics post. I am aware that there are 

many vacancies right now, and you will be wondering what makes it worth your while to apply to our 

school. Here are 3 good reasons: 

 

1 An excellent environment where the vast majority of students want to learn. 

2 An ambitious Leader of Maths with a hardworking and committed Team, and 

3 A place where you can get on with teaching and learning and develop your professionalism                           

to the highest levels.  

 

All that we do is informed by our Core Values and welcome your application if you have a real vocation to 

teach Maths and you can work in sympathy with our values. 
 

You will have the opportunity to teach A-level so it would be helpful if you could indicate in your letter of 

application your ability to teach A Level, and in which discipline(s): pure, mechanics and/or statistics. 

(We offer both Maths and Further Maths). Being able or willing to teach Computing would also be 

welcome though not, necessarily a pre-requisite for the position. 

  

We are very proud that we achieved the coveted “Gold” Investors in People status, after      

demonstrating exceptional levels of people management and professional development. Our 

wholehearted commitment to all of our staff is that Bishop Stopford School will be a place of 

employment where their wellbeing is paramount.  
 

If you have any queries about the advertised post, which are not answered in the information provided, 

or if you would like to arrange a  pre-application/interview visit, please do not hesitate to contact Gerry 

Kirke, (Assistant Head) in the first instance: gkirke@bishopstopford.com. 

 
 

Applications are welcomed by noon on Friday 3rd February 2023. We very much look forward to 

hearing from you. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jill Silverthorne 
Headteacher 
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